
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

At St Mary’s we believe that it is possible for ordinary people to choose to be extraordinary! 

  
    

 
  
 
       
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Learning through faith 
 
 

   Address: St. Mary’s C.E. Primary 
Academy 

Spenbrook Road, Burnley  
BB12 9JP 

Tel/Fax: 01282 612191 
                              Date: 25th June 2024  

                                                                                            
 

 
Dear parents,  
 

Please see the below dates for the exciting activities we have planned over the next few weeks; 
 
Wednesday 26th June – Junior swimming, children need to take pyjamas for life saving skills.   
 
Thursday 27th June – Infant school trip to Nest Farm, please send your child to school with a 
packed lunch. In the afternoon PCSO Alan will be giving a talk to the Yr5 and Yr6 pupils this will 
include staying safe over summer and a transition talk for the Yr6 pupils. 
 
Thursday 4th July- Junior school trip to Townley park, please send your child to school with a 
packed lunch. Gardening club, call on the Crewe’s day, this is visiting Virginia and Pete’s garden, 
parents/grandparents would have to transport their child/children.  
 
Monday 8th July – Sports day 1pm- 3pm (weather dependant) please meet on the sports field, 
children can leave school once the sporting events have finished. 
 
Friday 12th July - Rushbearing workshop 1pm- 2:30pm parents/grandparents are all welcome to 
assist in the making of the crowns and crosses, Celebration Assembly will follow at 2.45pm.  
 
Monday 15th July – Provisional sports day 1pm-3pm, if the sports day on the 8th July is called off 
due to adverse weather.  
 
Tuesday 16th July - Orienteering day, please ensure your child has trainers, sunhat and sun 
cream.  
 
Wednesday 17th July - Last swimming session for the juniors.  
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

At St Mary’s we believe that it is possible for ordinary people to choose to be extraordinary! 

Tuesday 23rd July – Leavers service at 1,30pm-2.30pm, all are welcome. School closes for the 
summer at 2.30pm, following the departure of our Yr6 pupils.  
 
School re-opens on Monday 2nd September, have a lovely summer break!  
 
Kind regards 
 
Pauline Nightingale 
Headteacher 
Newchurch St Mary's CE Primary Academy 
Spenbrook Road 
Burnley 
BB12 9JP 
Tel: 01282 612191 

 

 
 


